
 
 

January 31, 2022 

TO:  Student PSEA Chapter Advisors 
Student PSEA Chapter Presidents 
 

FROM:  Sabreena Shaller 
  President, Student PSEA 
 
RE:  Outreach to Teach 
  Friday, April 8 at 5:30pm 

Hello Conference Attendees! 

I am very excited to announce this year’s Outreach to Teach Service Project, which will be held in conjunction 
with the 2022 Student PSEA Conference and Convention in Erie, PA. The school selected for this year’s project is 
McKinley Elementary in Erie Public School District.  This year, we are working within one building to focus on the 
beautification projects that we hope are going to create a more encouraging and fun learning environment.  The 
OTT Committee has visited the school and we are positive that this community is more than deserving of 
Student PSEA’s passion to serve.  

The Outreach to Teach Committee has been working diligently to ensure this year’s community service project 
runs more smoothly, effectively, and unites student members with a common purpose to serve the community. 
Our purpose is to make a difference in the lives of those who daily attend or work at McKinley Elementary, as 
well as the surrounding community. This community service project is an engaging and exciting experience for 
every aspiring educator at our conference. You have the opportunity to meet and collaborate with aspiring 
educators from all across PA to serve those students and teachers as well as our future profession. 

Every conference attendee will be encouraged to join the Outreach Project on Friday evening and wear their 
conference T-shirt to the event. Dinner will be provided Friday evening at the school. 

If you have attended conference in the past, you will notice a change when registering for OtT. When registering 
for conference, you will select your Breakout Sessions, but you will not be selecting a specific project to work on.  
Instead, we have decided to have a randomized selection process in order to branch out more and collaborate 
with a greater number of aspiring educators.  At the beginning of conference, you will receive a colored 
wristband with the corresponding color on your badge.  These colors will correspond with the specific projects.  
As in past years, each project will have two team leaders to ensure that the projects run as smoothly as 
possible! 

I am looking forward to seeing you there on April 8th! 

In Solidarity, 

Sabreena Shaller, Student PSEA President 

 


